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Graduate College 

Establishing a Graduate Certificate Program
The first step in establishing a new graduate certificate is the preparation of a proposal by qualified group of faculty. If the proposed program will be focused in an existing department, program or college, the proposal should be routed through the corresponding curriculum committees. College curriculum committees will forward the appropriately amended proposal to the Graduate College Catalog and Curriculum Committee. Proposals for interdisciplinary programs with no obvious departmental or college focus shall be submitted directly to the Graduate College Catalog and Curriculum Committee.
The proposal will be reviewed by the Graduate Curriculum and Catalog Committee, by the Graduate Council, by the Graduate Dean, and by the Provost.  
The following information should be included in the proposal:
1. Name of the proposed graduate certificate.
2. Name of the departments and/or programs involved.
3. Name of the contact person.
4. Need for the graduate certificate.
5. Objective of the graduate certificate.
6. General description of the graduate certificate.
7. Graduate certificate requirements including:
a. Admission standards and prerequisites for the certificate program.

b. Courses and seminars.

8. General description of the resources currently available and future resource needs:
a. A list of supporting faculty members including a brief description of their expertise relating to the graduate certificate.

b. The effects of any new courses on faculty workload.

c. Other resources required for the program including graduate assistants, laboratories and other facilities, supplies, etc.

9. Relationship of the proposed graduate certificate to the strategic plans of the department, college, and the university.

10. Plan for periodic review of the certificate program.
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